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6/9 Summer Break Begins!

8/10 & 11 Kindergarten Round Up

8/23 Back to School Open House 6-7:30

8/28 First Day of School

Summer School: We've invited students for summer school. This is a valuable time for
students to maintain and increase their skill levels in the areas of math and language arts. If
your student will be attending it starts on Monday, June 12th.

Transportation Department: You can now go online to the Dowagiac Union Schools
webpage, then Menu and Transportation and fill out your transportation form online.
You must fill out a new form each year. Some paper copies are available in the school
office if you prefer.

STUDENT MEDICINE - All student medications must be picked up from the school office by
Wednesday June 14th by an adult. All medications remaining after that date will be
disposed of properly.
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WE’VE BEEN ASKED TO ANNOUNCE: Pancake Breakfast , Sunday July 2nd at the Sister
Lakes Lions Club 66991 95th Avenue 8:30 am - 1:00 pm. “Kiddsight” will be there doing eye
screenings on any child 1 year old to 17 years of age. Flyers came home today.

HAVE A GREAT SUMMER!!!I!

Thank you to all of the students and parents who have made this year a great year. We
have enjoyed this school year and learned a lot too. Make sure to have fun this summer and
come back to school ready to learn. Don’t forget to read, write and do math all summer long.
We look forward to having many of you back for summer school. This will be a lot of fun.
Take care this summer; we look forward to seeing each of you in the Fall. Our Open House
will be Wednesday August 23rd from 6:00 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. and the first day of school

on Monday, August 28th.




